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Date: October 3, 2018 GAyATRI 

To, To, 
The General Manager, The Secretary, 
The Department of Corporate Relations, 
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited., 
25th Floor, Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 
Plot No.C/1, G Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai -400 051. 

Dear Sir/Madam. 

Sub: Submission of information - New Order, pursuant to Regulation 30(4) of the 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 Reg., 

Pursuant to the earlier announcement dated 1st June, 2018, we are glad to inform you that 
Company has bagged a new order of Rs. 1312.00 Crores for Construction of Access Controlled 
Nagpur - Mumbai Super Communication Expressway. 

Details of the project: 

SI. 
Name of Work Rs. In Crores 

No. 

Construction of Access Controlled Nagpur - Mumbai Super 
Communication Expressway (Maharashtra Samruddhi Maha 

1 Marg) in the State of Maharashtra on EPC Mode for Package -
11, from Km. 502.698 to Km.532.094 (Section - Village Dhotre to 
Village Darde Karhale) in District Ahmednagar" (CP - 11, T 2011) 

" . 

This is for your information and dissemination please. 

Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 
For GAYATRI PROJECTS LIMITED 

Regd. & Corp. Office: 

Gayatri Projects Limited, B1, 6-3-1090, TSR Towers 
Raj Bhavan Road, Somajiguda, Hyderabad 500 082. T.S 

CIN: L99999TG1989PLC057289 

T +91 402331 0330 14284 / 4296 
F +91 40 2339 8435 

1312.00 

E gplhyd@gayatri.co.in 
www.gayatri.co.in 


